Minister Dacic in talks with President of the Moroccan Parliament’s House of Representatives
Thursday, 15 March 2018.

On the second day of his visit to the Kingdom of Morocco, First Deputy Prime Minister and
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia lvica Dacic met with Mr. Habib EIl Malki,
President of the House of Representatives of the Moroccan Parliament.

In the talks with the President of the House of Representatives, both sides expressed pleasure
with the good relations between the two countries and affirmed readiness for their further
all-round promotion, particularly in the fields of economy, trade and culture.

Minister Dacic underlined that Morocco and Serbia were tied by many years of friendship and
called on further promotion of bilateral and multilateral cooperation.

On this occasion, the Serbian Foreign Minister thanked the Moroccan high official for his
attendance of the inaugural ceremony of the President of the Republic of Serbia Aleksandar
Vucic, which took place on 23 June 2017.




